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Littleton, Colorado, November 12, 2019 – The Littleton Police Citizen Academy Alumni 

Association (LPCAAA) launched a newly designed Bike Trail Patrol Program in addition to their 

Community Service Volunteers (CSV).  

In the LPCAAA’s efforts to continue to develop an expanding nucleus of responsible, well 

informed citizens, the Bike Trail Patrol Program launched June of this year. This dynamic team 

is partnering closely with the Littleton Police Department and South Suburban Parks and 

Recreation to help increase community volunteerism and keep our trails enjoyable for all.  

 

"It's wonderful to have the LPCAAA and CSV members out on the bikes,“ stated Doug 
Stephens, Littleton Police Chief. “I can't think of a better way to have the department 
represented in such an approachable and helpful way along Littleton's many miles of 
trails." 
 
“The Bike Trail Patrol has been warmly received by our community. By frequently 
stopping to speak with trail users and introduce ourselves, we are helping everyone to 
learn about the LPCAAA mission,” states Jim McNamee, President of LPCAAA. “The 
feedback we’ve received from residents is positive; it is said that our presence boosts 
feelings of safety.” 
 
Local businesses, residents, and the Littleton Police Department are recognizing the 

impact that the LPCAAA is making and how its focus on awareness and education is 

presenting a valued difference.  
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About Us 

The Littleton Police Citizen Academy Alumni Association (LPCAAA) is a non-profit organization 

that was formed in 2000 to help support the Littleton Police Department and Community. 

Through offering a variety of volunteer opportunities and training, its members are ambassadors 

that continue to help bridge the gap between the community and the local police department 

and help keep our community a safe and desirable place to live. For more information, please 

visit the LPCAA website at www.lpcaaa.org.  
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